
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 17th September 2024 

 
    Macmillan Bake Sale 27th September 
 
 
We will be supporting the amazing work that Macmillan do by joining in their annual coffee morning 
to raise much needed funds which enable them to offer support to so many families. We will be holding 
an after-school bake sale on Friday 27th September at 3:15pm.  
 
We kindly ask that if you are able to support by donating baked goods, home-made or shop bought, 
that you please send them into school on the morning of the 27th September. We have always been 
supported generously by families for bake sales held in the past and we are so grateful as without 
this support, we would have no sale. It is such a worthy cause for children to be involved in to help 
others who may be going through a difficult time.   
 
As bake sales are always incredibly popular, we have decided to hold two stalls to ease congestion. 
One stall will be on the year one and two playground and the other on the year six, which should 
make access easier for all. Cakes will be available from 50p. It will be cash only and we would 
appreciate if you are able to bring change to support the children who will be running the stalls.   
 
If you are unable to join us for this event, but would still like to donate to this worthy cause then please 
donate via our Just Giving page: Donate - Donation amount - JustGiving  
 
Or alternatively scan this QR code: 

 
 
Many thanks in advance for your support. 
 

Kind regards, 

Nichola Stewart 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://donate.justgiving.com/fundraising/cm24063808/donation-amount

